
SYRACUSE HANCOCK INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT  
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY  

Final Environmental Assessment & Finding of No Significant Impact  
AERONAUTICAL LAND RELEASE OF 174TH BARRACKS SITE 

 
In accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that copies of a Final 
Environmental Assessment (EA) and a Federal Aviation Administration’s (FAA) Finding of No Significant Impact 
(FONSI) for an Aeronautical Land Release of the 174th Barracks Site at Syracuse Hancock International Airport are 
available for public review. The FONSI is the FAA’s finding that the Proposed Action will not have a significant effect 
on the human and natural environment 
 
The Final EA identifies the proposed action, portrays project alternatives, and presents an evaluation of potential 
environmental impacts. The Final EA/FONSI can be viewed and downloaded from https://syrsraa.com/legal-notices/. 
Hard copies will be available for review at the Airport Security & Information Office located on the airport’s first level 
at 1000 Colonel Eileen Collins Boulevard, Syracuse, New York 13212.  
 
 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsyrsraa.com%2Flegal-notices%2F&data=04%7C01%7CMHeckroth%40chacompanies.com%7C611a36f0bb23448bf2a308d94ad5e995%7C09123cc39537478ea425f5c2f1a69791%7C0%7C0%7C637623104894232185%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=2Vn8w9HATRZ9Dd%2FN5sx8iuftDw4NrSg3eead3tY6T14%3D&reserved=0

